
CPHS Daily Announcements

11/4/2024

The Comstock Park Drama Club presents the play ROTTEN APPLES! Performances are Friday at 7pm
and Saturday at 2pm and 7pm. Tickets are just $5 each. This play is sure to be a good time!

Congratulations goes out to Andrew Commeret for his performance at the Cross Country State
Championships this past Saturday. He ran a time of 15:56 and placed 34th out of 260 runners.
Congratulations on a great race and a great season!

Congratulations to the CP Marching Band on a stellar performance at state. We are proud of you!

Do you love good food? The Diversity Club is hosting a Multicultural Festival on Thursday, November 7
from 6:00-8:00 PM in the cafeteria. It is an international potluck, so bring your favorite family food to
share if you want. Or just come to enjoy the food, music, games and activities. See Mrs. Sharp or Mrs.
Weber for more information.

Inclusion Spirit Week starts next week to celebrate World Kindness Day. Make sure to dress up
Monday in your pajamas to celebrate Pajama Day. See our TikTok @panthers.unified or the posters
around school for other days. We hope to see everyone participate!

Attention all sophomores and juniors: If you are interested in a KCTC program for the 25-26 school
year, please schedule a visit ASAP. Forms are available in the guidance office. See your counselor for
more information. (11/8)

Attention all students taking an AP class: AP Exam Registration is now open. Check your email for the
google form. Remember: you must submit this form if you wish to take one or more AP exams in May.
Forms and deposits must be turned in by Nov. 14. If you have questions, contact Mrs. McCambridge.
(11/8)

Attention seniors interested in the trades. CPHS will be organizing visit(s) to GRCC's trade school,
MTEC. There is limited availability - we will operate on a first come, first served basis. The visit will
occur on December 12. In order to sign up, please see your email from Ms Stornant.

Happy BIrthday: Maximus R.

It’s a great day to be a Panther!


